
 

 

Wednesday, 24 June 2020 

Year 11 into 12 virtual induction day 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Further to my last communication, tomorrow is the year 11 into year 12 virtual induction 

day.  Normally this would take place onsite but, due to the current situation in schools, we 

have taken it online this year.  An outline of what is available and how the day will work is 

below: 

 All year 11 students will be emailed a link to the virtual induction day SharePoint first 

thing tomorrow morning. 

 On the induction SharePoint, they will find welcome videos from myself and the 

outgoing student leadership team, as well as videos for all the subjects we are 

running next year. 

 Students are encouraged to watch the welcome videos first, then watch their subject 

videos, and lastly the video title ‘Final message from Mr Constable’. 

 The students can watch these videos at any time during the day and they will be 

available on the SharePoint site and sixth form YouTube channel until September. 

 There will be a teams ‘drop in session’ at 11 for all year 11s who have applied to the 

sixth form.  They will receive an invite to this in the morning. 

We hope the students find these video useful and that they have found the transition work 

engaging. 

I hope that you are all managing to stay safe. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Kind regards 

Mr Constable 

Sixth Form Lead 

The Emmbrook School 


